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President’s Message 

As we start 2020, the I would like to THANK each and every member for your support. We truly could not have 

accomplished so much without your continued support.  I would also like to thank and congratulation all our decorators 

who worked so hard last month on the City of Torrance float for the Pasadena Tournament of Roses Parade.  Our 

hundreds of decorators worked thousands of hours to produce this remarkable labor of love. 

 Once again, Fiesta Parade Floats did an outstanding job of taking our contest winner, Eleah Kang’s concept and turning 

it into a beautiful float.  Our decorators did a superb job of decorating “Our Garden of Hope and Dreams”.  Please check 

out our website and Facebook to see pictures of the float being decorated. 

 I would like to invite all of you to attend our Celebration Dinner on Saturday, February 1sst.  Members of the Tournament 

of Roses Royal Court, as well as our float builder have been invited.  It will be held at the Torrance Cultural Arts Center 

Toyota Meeting Hall and will feature dinner catered by Snax Restaurant.  I hope to see you there.       

Bev 



                   

TRFA, once again was invited to decorate one of the Opportunity 

Drawing Trees at the Torrance Memorial Holiday Festival in 

December.  Thanks to Debbie Austin, Bev Findley, Carol Gilles, 

Jan Staws and Lynn Robinson for creating this lovely tree.  This 

year our design celebrated our 2020 float representing the Pine 

Wind Gardens in Torrance. 

Isn't it beautiful? 

Carol Gilles                                                                

  Our family is the VERY fortunate winners of the tree you 
designed and decorated for the Torrance Memorial Foundation 
Holiday Celebration. 
 
We haven't had a full size Christmas tree for several years and 
this surprise was so wonderful!  
 
Funny story, Gabrielle opened this fortune cookie "You Will 
Receive a Prestigious Prize" about two hours before we received 
the call telling us we won! 
 
Thanks especially to Bev, Jan, Carol, Debbie and Lynn for the 
decoration.  Tonight we are going to have fun replacing the 
bamboo that was removed for transportation.  
 
The Hersey Family  

 

Calendar of Events 

2-1-20 Celebration Dinner 

         Restaurants for Roses  

1-8-20 California Pizza Kitchen 

1-22-20  Black Bear Diner 

2-12-20 IHOP 

2-26-20 Chili’s 



 
 



                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 AmazonSmile and TRFA! 

Shopping on Amazon?  You can support TRFA.  Bookmark 

this link and all your eligible shopping will benefit Torrance 

Rose Float Association.  It’s that easy!   

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/37-1647454 

 

 Pick up a print copy of the Newsletter at the 

following locations: 

• City Hall 

• City Hall Annex 

• All 6 Torrance Libraries 

• Bartlett Senior Center 

• Tillman Senior Center 

 How can you find out about TRFA events? 

• TRFA Facebook Group  

•  Newsletter (available on TRFA   

website)  

•  Torrance Events Calendar  

•  City of Torrance eNewsletter  

•  Daily Breeze Events Calendar  

 CONTACT INFO   

Phone: (310) 618-2425  

Email:  info@torrancerosefloat.org  

Website:  www.torrancerosefloat.org  

Facebook:   https://www.facebook.com 

torrancerosefloatassociation/  

Twitter:  @RoseFloat  
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